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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Egg Hunt Fun and Cake Sale – Friday 22nd March 2024 

As with previous years, the Friends of John Clifford will be having a fundraising Easter Egg 

Hunt straight after school on Friday, 22nd March. It will cost £1.50 per child to enter the Egg 

Hunt (money to be brought on the day) and there will be a small prize for each child who 

takes part as well as a few bigger prizes. 

At the same time as the Easter Egg Hunt, we’ll also be holding a fundraising Cake Sale and 

there may be some Easter themed face painting and glitter tattoos too! 

We’d really appreciate any support you are able to give. You could support us in any of the 

following ways: 

1. Put the date in your diary and come along with cash for the Egg Hunt and 

Cake Sale. 

2. Donate cakes for the Cake Sale. We’ll be collecting cakes in the week 

beginning 18th March. 

3. Contact us at friends@johnclifford.school if you might be able to help on 22nd 

March at one of the stalls. 

We do hope that the 22nd March is a lot of fun and are so grateful for your support of the 

Friends of John Clifford as we raise money to benefit all of the pupils at JC. 

Yours 

sincerely,  

Rose Norman 

 

On Behalf of the Friends of John Clifford 
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